
 

 

 

David Livingstone Memorial Primary School Nursery Class 
Nursery Improvement Plan 2022/23 

Our Priorities 
2022/23 

Priority 1:  
Improve Attainment in 
Literacy 

Priority 2:  
Planning for Equity 

Priority 3:  
Improve HWB of children, 
parents, carers and staff 

What do we want 
to achieve? 
(Outcomes) 

 

Increase the number of children 
achieving expected level in 
Listening and Talking. 
 
Provide opportunities for literacy 
development outdoors.  

Reduce the cost of the nursery 
day for all families. 
 
Ensure that all children have 
access to resources to develop 
their Literacy, Numeracy and 
HWB at home. 

Further develop our practice as 
an attachment-informed, 
Nurturing School 
  
Increase opportunities for pupil 
participation and family learning. 
 
Improve staff wellbeing. 

 

How will we 
know? 

(Measures) 

• At least 85% of children will 
achieve expected level in 
Listening and Talking. 
 

• Children will have increased 
opportunities to develop their 
literacy skills through outdoor 
play. 
 

 

• The cost of the nursery day 
will reduce to £0 for all 
children. 
 

• All children will have an SLC 
library membership. 

 

• Resources to support the 
development of Literacy, 
Numeracy and Health and 
Wellbeing at home will be 
provided for all children. 

• Attachment-informed practice 
and the 6 principles of nurture 
will be evident throughout the 
school. 

 

• Over 50% of families will 
engage in at least one planned 
family learning experience. 

 

• Most staff will report that they 
have a more positive sense of 
mental wellbeing. 
 

We aim to provide an inclusive and nurturing environment where everyone can thrive and achieve. 
 

Respectful    ⚫    Responsible   ⚫    Caring   ⚫    Confident    ⚫    Honest   ⚫    Successful 


